
Phase 3—ReGathering In-Person-Guidelines (updated 10/29/20)

for Congregational Worship Services at 8:00 am and 10:30 am beginning September 27th 

8:00 & 10:30 Worship Services — 9:15 Community Groups

Be prayerful, humble, considerate and flexible.

Please do NOT feel any pressure to be here.  Do what is safe for you.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND PRACTICE IN PHASE 1 & 2


NO ONE with any symptoms should be in or stay in the Worship Center.

NO ONE with any health risks should be in or stay in the Worship Center.

There WILL be Childcare September 27th (and following unless we have to back up).

Mrs. Christy will also be doing Children’s Church (C4).


We will continue with the Pavilion Worship Service at 8:00 and 10:30 requiring NO masks.

We will utilize an FM Transmitter for those who want to be on campus but are vulnerable.

We will plan to continue using 91.1 FM for those preferring to stay in their vehicle.

We will plan to continue to post a video of the worship service on the website though it will not 
be available on Sunday as it has been.  There will be a delay.  

FaceBook Live @ 8 & 10:30 will be showing in the StuB as well.


An offering bucket will be available in the Welcome Center.


Masks will be required @ 8:00 & HIGHLY recommended @ 10:30. 

Even @ 10:30, PLEASE ENTER AND EXIT WITH A MASK until you are settled at your seat.

We also recommend (not require) wearing a mask while SINGING if you are not on the stage.

If you have a mask, then please bring your own.  Those 2 & under should NOT wear a mask.

Masks will be provided for those who do not bring one.

This is in order to be considerate of ALL, especially our seniors, in these unprecedented times.


Please practice Social Distancing in Phase 3. 

Beginning September 27th, we intend to ReGather in Community Groups.


The Preschool, Children and Youth will be ready for all ages of participants.


Adult Community Groups will decide leader by leader & group by group 
when to ReGather and how to handle masks in their groups. (Soft ReGathering)

• Please enter and leave Community Groups with masks.

• Please disinfect your chairs and doorknobs in the Children’s Building 

with the disinfectant provided.

• Check with your leader if you are uncertain what your group is doing.


Again, we want all leaders, members and guests to do what makes you 
feel safe and consider the safety of those around you.


